
 
SAVE THE DATE 

DIVIDING CREEK ASSOCIATION 
ADOPT-A-HIGHWAY Road Pickup

 

SATURDAY 
August 6th, 2022 
Starting at 9 a.m. 

 
Please come and meet your neighbors at the corner of  
Prentice Point Drive and Prentice Creek Road (MAP) 
The more people who show up, the quicker we finish 
If we get enough participation, we will cover more area 
Bring a pair of gloves, hat, bug spray, sunscreen, etc. 
DCA will provide trash bags, vests, and picker-uppers 

 
This event is organized by   Jesse Powell 

      DCA Vice President 
 

	
Note:		We	are	updating	our	membership	contact	information	
so	you	can	expect	a	DCA	member	to	be	calling	you	soon.	We	
hope	 to	 reconnect	 with	 as	many	 folks	 in	 the	 community	 as	
possible	as	we	restart	our	DCA	activities	following	the	COVID	
shutdown.	
 
For more information please go to our website: dividing-creek-association.org 
Or join us on Facebook for all the latest information: Dividing Creek Association 

 

SAVE THE DATE 


